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Membership Application

Name _______________________________
(Mrs./Miss/Ms./Dr./Mr.)                First

_______________________________________________
Last

Spouse’s Name _______________________
First

____________________________________
Last

Street Address ________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

City/State/Zip ________________________

Home Tel. ___________________________

Church Attending_____________________

____________________________________

If you are making a memorial gift,
please list the honoree.

____________________________________

If you would like to join a committee,
please specify below:

____________________________________

You may mail your gift to:
The Union Auxiliary
1050 University Drive
Box 1804
Jackson, TN 38305

The Union Auxiliary announces the following five recipients for the 2003-2004 academic
year: ALDO DINAN, MARY FLETCHER, STEPHANIE LAKE, MARIANN MARTIN, and
CLOVIS SIMAS.

Each student will receive a five hundred dollar scholarship in both the fall and spring semesters. 

Annual 
Fall Luncheon

Noon, Tuesday, October 14
Speakers: Tommy & Nancy Tucker

UUnniioonn
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Aldo Dinan is a senior biology major and
Christian studies minor. He plans to use his
work in biology to possibly gain access into
closed countries and pursue missionary
work. “Thank you to the Union Auxiliary for
awarding me this scholarship. You are help-
ing me attain my goal and meet what I believe
to be God’s calling in my life.”

Aldo Dinan

Mary Fletcher is a senior international business
major. She is interested in Spanish language and
culture and has been chosen to study abroad in
Madrid, Spain. “ I am very thankful for this award. It
is such a wonderful surprise and a blessing. Thank
you to all who are involved in The Union Auxiliary.”

Stephanie Lake is a senior music education major. She
plans to be a music teacher in the public school system.
“My first reaction in learning of this scholarship was,
‘Praise God!’ His faithfulness is great even when ours
isn’t. I want to extend my appreciation to all who work so
hard to make these gifts possible.”

Clovis Simas is a junior international business
major. He is also helping to coach women’s 
soccer while at Union. English is his third 
language and his advisor writes, “Clovis has 

the most self-discipline
I have ever witnessed in
an athlete. He is a
Christian gentleman
and everything we
want in a Union
University student.”

Mariann Martin is a junior with a double
major in English and history and a double
minor in interdisciplinary studies and intercul-
tural studies. Upon graduation from Union she
plans to attend graduate school in California
and obtain a master’s degree in intercultural
studies. “Thank you for making it possible for
me to attend Union University. It is a second
home for me and has certainly been the best
place to start the rest of my life.”

Mariann Martin

Mark Your Calendar!
Union Auxiliary Fall Luncheon 
Noon, Tuesday, October 14th

Speakers: Tommy & Nancy Tucker

For the latest at 
Union University visit our

web site www. uu.edu

Difference
The

Difference
The Union Auxiliary Newsletter

Mary Fletcher

Stephanie Lake

Families encircle their students in prayer
during the FOCUS 2003 worship service in August.

Clovis Simas

Enroll me at the following level:

__Ethel Watters Scholarship Circle, $1,000

__Mary Jean Craig Scholarship Circle, $500

__Joyce Barefoot Scholarship Circle, $250

__Partner, $25+

__Named Endowment Fund, $10,000+

Make checks payable to The Union Auxiliary.

Junior Redzi Stojiljkovic and Freshman

Duncan Nicol keep the ball away from Fisk

University d
uring a September soccer 

tournament.

The Union Auxiliary Executive Committee helpsDot Leathers celebrate her birthday...(she’s not telling which one!)

Buster hams it up with Steven Curtis Chapman

during a Brown Bag concert sponsored   

by Union in Franklin, TN.



Upcoming  Events
2003 & 2004

AAnnnnuuaall
FFaallll  LLuunncchheeoonn

Noon, Tuesday, October 14
Coburn Dining Room

Speakers: Tommy & Nancy Tucker
and Lisa Sipes

Tickets $12 each
Lunch and door prizes included

Contact Dee Ann at 661-5469 for more information

AAnnnnuuaall
SSpprriinngg  LLuunncchheeoonn

Noon, Tuesday, April 29
Coburn Dining Room
Speaker to be announced

Lunch and door prizes 
will be provided

SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp
CCoommmmiitttteeee  MMeeeettiinngg

10:00 am, Tuesday, May 4
Robert Craig Board Room

Tuckers to speak at Fall Luncheon

Missionaries in residence, Tommy and Nancy Tucker, will talk
about their life and experiences on the mission field.  Both are
graduates of Union University and have been serving the
International Mission Board in Southeast Asia since 1999.

Following graduation, Tommy became an active duty National
Guardsman in Humboldt.  Nancy worked as a pharmacist at
Baptist Hospital in Memphis and later as a pharmacy supervisor
over the surgical pharmacy at Jackson-Madison County
Hospital.

Tommy’s father taught in Union’s math department and
Nancy’s father was the pastor at First Baptist Church in Dyer
and Director of Missions for the Madison Chester Association.
The Tucker’s have two children, Rebecca 14, and Zachary, 7.
They have much to share about their time overseas.  We hope you
will join the Tuckers and our scholarship recipients on Tuesday,
October 14, for a memorable Union Auxiliary luncheon!

Union Auxiliary 
Officers & Committees

2003-2004
Executive Committee Members
President

Lanese Dockery 660-2544
Vice President for Programs

Nelle Agee 660-3594
Vice President for Membership

Dot Leathers 668-5034
Corresponding Secretary/Treasurer

Zan Holmes 668-1240
Recording Secretary/Historian

Cindy Meredith 421-4634

Committees
International Students Committee

Sandra Fowler* 664-7096
Students of Missionaries Committee

Ramona Mercer* 664-3851
Scholarship Committee

Mary Anne Poe* 664-5738
Membership Committee

Dot Leathers* 668-5034
Hostess/Events Committee

Zan Holmes* 668-1240
Publicity

Dee Ann Culbreath* 661-9007
Bylaws Committee

Louise Bentley* 664-2820
*denotes chair of committee

Robbie Adams, Jane Alderson, Jean Allmon, 
Joye Archer, Joyce Barefoot, Christine Bates,

Rachel Blankinship, Patsy Boswell, 
Katrina Bradfield, Martha Brewer, Jean Brown,

Pam Burleson, Mary Martin Butler, 
Sherry Caldwell, Carolyn Clements, Dottie Danley, 

Janet Dismuke, Laura Duduit, Emily Dunn,
Florence Elliott, Brooke Emery, 

Martha Jane Exum, Christine Fairless, 
Sherry Fesmire, Sandra Fowler, Sherry Freeman,

Dot Gee, Catherine Gibson, Dorothy Sue Goodrich,
Janice Hailey, Danice Haltom, Rose Harris,

Glenna Hartley, Martha Hays, MaryAnn Hodge,
Polly Huckeba, Mary Ruth Hundley, 

Wilma Hundley, Susan Jacob, Dean Jacobs,
Cynthia Jayne, Marketia Jenkins, Marilyn Jett,

Jessie Lee Johnson, Mary Lambert, Shirley Lawler,
Dot Leathers, Louise Lynch, Marvis McCallum,
Christine Menzel, Carol Moore, Belinda Moss,

Dottie Myatt, Pat Nelson, Nancy Palmer, 
Mary Janette Pate, Mary Evelyn Patton, 

Demetra Perkins, Jean Pinkley, Mary Anne Poe,
Jane Powell, Luanne Powell, Mary J. Powell,

Melanie Rickman, Ann Singleton, Elsie Smith,
Regina Smith, Sue Ann Templeton, 

Geraldine Thomas, Janice Thomason, 
Susan Thomason, Kimberly Thornbury, 
Joy Nell Truex, Peggy Veazey, Bev Vos, 

Laura Williams, Walterine Wilson, Ruth Yates

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIPS
Morris Crocker Endowed Scholarship

ETHEL WATTERS SCHOLARSHIP CIRCLE
Mary Adcock, Denise Bell, Maggie Nell Brewer, 

Robert F. & Sue Campbell, Donna Sue Climer, Lynda
Climer, Emily Cox, Mary Jean Craig, Connie Crocker, 

Dee Ann Culbreath, Virginia Dickinson, Lanese
Dockery, Virginia Hudson, Melinda Jordan, Erie Kate

McCord, Elizabeth Vaughn-Neely, Trish Weeks

MARY JEAN CRAIG SCHOLARSHIP CIRCLE
Nelle Agee, Jessica Alsobrook, Dera Ashby, Linda Baker,
Kathy Bates, Jackie Bobbitt, Ann Boston, Martha Britt,
Cookie Collomp, Brenda Davidson, Lealice Dehoney,

Norma Fesmire, Bonnie Hadley, Zan Holmes, 
Cathey Jones, Ramona Mercer, Cynthia Meredith,

Mary Willene Neely, Donna Patterson, Barbara Perry,
Ruth Phillips, Lisa Rogers, Betty Rowland, 

Marilyn Smothers, Mary Jane Stewart

JOYCE BAREFOOT SCHOLARSHIP CIRCLE

The Union Auxiliary acknowledges with the 
deepest sympathy the deaths of the following 

members since our inception:

Ethel Watters
Marie Nowell

Dorothy S. Luckey
Polly Glover

Fall has arrived and the cooler weather is exhilarating. Hope you have
enjoyed a restful and productive summer. Union has welcomed a record
number of 2809 students to campus from 43 states and 36 countries. It has
been a joy to welcome them and special thanks go to the International and
Students of Missionaries Committees for a fabulous potluck dinner pre-
pared for Orientation. Sandra Fowler, Melinda Jordan, and Ramona
Mercer continue to give great leadership to these committees.

The Spring of 2003 brought yet another tornado to
Jackson. The downtown area has made much progress,
but rebuilding takes time. Again I was so thankful for
the way the whole Union community responded to this
major interruption to life in Jackson. The students took
initiative to organize water and food distribution to the
East Jackson residents through the Red Cross. Faculty,
staff and students were seen clearing debris. The Red
Cross was headquartered in our gymnasium. We are so
grateful to God for the outpouring of His grace and just
plain hard work so many were willing to share through-
out Jackson.

We are delighted to welcome Tommy and Nancy
Tucker as one of our missionaries-in-residence families
this semester. Tommy and Nancy have just returned from
Southeast Asia with their two children, Rebecca and
Zachary. The Tuckers are Jackson natives and felt God’s
call on their lives while members at First Baptist Church,
Jackson. They will join Lisa Sipes as our speakers for the
Fall luncheon. Lisa had a two-year appointment as a mis-
sionary journeyman to South Asia and has just completed
her term in September. We look forward to this time
together.

We celebrate each member of the Union Auxiliary and
the sacrificial giving you have displayed beginning the Fall
of 1999. Total gifts to the Union Auxiliary Endowment
and Morris Crocker Endowment exceed $124,300.
Twenty-two students with varying majors have benefited
from these scholarship dollars. Also, students from our
Germantown campus have received scholarship gifts for
books. Members of the Auxiliary now total 164 and are
welcomed from out-of-state and from all denominations.
THANK YOU for helping Union University provide for
students now and in the future.

Looking forward to our Fall event. We were certainly
challenged and inspired by Donna Gaines and it helped
prepare us for the winds of Spring.

Gratefully,

Lanesse

From the President …


